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January 10, 2025 

 

To, 
The Surveillance Department (Online Surveillance) 
BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 532504 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Clarification regarding significant Increase in Volume 

 

We refer to your e-mail having Reference No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/ARJ/2024-2025/343 of even date 

regarding significant increase in the volume of the security of the Company in the recent past.  

In response thereto the Company would like to clarify as under: 

 

The Company has, from time to time, made necessary disclosures to the Stock Exchanges under 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. The 

Company confirms that at present, the Company has no such undisclosed information (including price 

sensitive information) / announcement (including pending announcement) to disclose which would 

have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company or which in the Company’s opinion may 

have a bearing on the Price / Volume behaviour in the scrip.  

 

The movement in the Volume of the Company’s scrip is purely market driven. 

  

Trust this clarifies the matter and we will be glad to provide any further information/clarification that 

you may require. 

 

Kindly take this intimation on your record. 

 

Thanking You,  

Yours faithfully,  

For NAVIN FLUORINE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 

 

 

Niraj B. Mankad 

President Legal and Company Secretary 
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